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December 16, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As the end of the first semester approaches, we have many events on our calendar. 

The school district will be providing remote instruction for all students following the 

upcoming holiday break.  This remote learning window is scheduled for January 4 

through January 15, 2021. There is no school on Martin Luther King Day January 

18, so students will return to on-site learning on Tuesday, January 19, 2021.   

If a student who has been consistently working remotely and is planning to return at 

the beginning of semester two, they will return on Friday, January 22, 2021, the first 

day of semester two. 

The Semester I Summative Assessment Schedule for all students in grades six 

through twelve is slated for the week of January 11. The schedule is attached.  As in 

the past, early release days during exam week are scheduled.  During the remote 

instruction window, January 8 is an “A” day, and January 15 is a “B” day. 

Teachers will be assigning performance-based assessments to determine students’ 

progress on knowledge and application in their content areas.  They will 

communicate their specific expectations for the assessments and a timeline for 

completion directly to their students.   

We sincerely hope the holiday break provides you with an opportunity to rest and 

relax, as well as stay healthy. We are grateful for your continued support and 

understanding as we continue to move forward through the challenges ahead. If you 

have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Thank-you and Best Wishes, 

 

Ann Freitag 

 


